
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

CASE CONTROL NO. 8101588 

MAR 44 1882 

Mr. Bernard Fensterwald, jr. 
Law Offices of Fensterwald and Associates 
2102 L Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20037 

Dear Mr. Fensterwald: 

I refer to your letter of March 16, 1981, requesting the release of certain 
Office of Naval Intelligence documents under the Freedom of Information 
Act (Title 5 USC Section 552), and to the reply to you from Captain Soriano 
of the Naval Intelligence Service indicating inter alia that several documents 
were referred to the Department of State for determination and direct 
response to you. 

After careful .review, of the six documents forwarded to us, we have 
determined that two can be released; four were irrelevant. 

Sincerely, 

(1(1) 

John R. Burke 
Deputy Assistant Secretary 
Classification/Declassification Center 
Bureau of Administration 


